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Term 6 at Marlborough Primary. Remember to take a look at our website page which has the latest calendar events on it at:  
www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Summer Holiday 2017 
Well we are nearly at the end of the year. It’s been an eventful and enjoyable one in many ways. I would like 

to say some goodbyes and thank yous to the Year 6 Leavers who will be moving on to their secondary 
education, and to a few members of staff who will also be leaving Marlborough Primary Academy.  

David, Tiegan, Liam, Ruby, Jahida, Chloe G, Lilli, Ashleigh, Chloe N, Matt, Corey, Harley, Nathan, Ellie, 
Kiaran, Rhys, Riley, Emma H and Emma V.  

There is something special about each and every one of you. I wish you all the luck in the world, and am sure 
that you will go on to have great times in your new venture at secondary school. You all have amazing 

qualities that I do hope you build on and believe in yourselves.  
Miss Haydon (Year 4), we wish you well as you move on to study for a career that you have been dreaming 

for a long time of doing. You will be an amazing midwife.  
Mrs Olver – Thank you for your time as an MTA at Marlborough Primary 

Mrs Hobbins – Thank you for all you have done supporting the children in Year 5 and Year 6 with 1:1 
tutoring 

Mrs Allin – Thank you for the support you have given the children through the Counselling Service 
 

Mr Anderson (SENDCO) – is not leaving Marlborough but will be on paternity leave and will return later in 
the academic year – we wish you well and congratulations on becoming a Daddy again! 

 Mrs Hackworthy will be taking on the role of SENDCo during this time – Thank you Mrs Hackworthy! 
Miss Miller (Year 4) – Thank you for all you have done for the children in Year 4 as you have stepped up to 

take the class – you have been amazing, giving over and above that of the role of supply teacher. 
 

I wish you all a happy, safe and restful holiday. See you all after the break on Wednesday 6th September 
2017. 

Classes & Teachers for 2017/18 
Mrs Farleigh – Foundation 1 

Mrs Knight – Foundation 2/Year 1 
Mrs Perez – Year 1/Year2 

Mrs Beard – Year 2 
Mrs Pool – Year3/4 
Miss Hall – Year 3/4 

Mrs Hackworthy – Year 5/6 
Mr Dore – Year 5/6 

Summer Holiday Club 2017 
Just to remind you TGS Coaching are running a holiday club at 
the school over the summer for 5 – 11 year olds. To find out 
more details, please pick up a leaflet from the school office. 

 

Sports Day 
Thank you all those who attended and made Sports Day a 

great success. It was lovely having so many of you stay for a 
Picnic lunch too. Well done to all the teams that took part 

and to team ‘Japan’ who won overall.  
 

  

Autumn Term Clubs 
We will be arranging the clubs that will be on offer during 

Autumn 1 term. We will send out information during the first 
full week back. Clubs will be starting during the third week of 

term. 

Summer Fayre 
Thank you for all who attended the school summer fayre on 

7th July, despite the heat in the hall. We made more than 
£300 – which was great. Thank you. It was a shame that we 

couldn’t go outside but unfortunately the scaffolding had not 
been removed in time, which was out of our control.  

 

21st July – End of Term 1.00pm 
Reminder Term 1 2017/18 starts on Wednesday 6th September 

 

http://www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk/

